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The exhibit hall was a sort

of spectacle for a student

who has never attended any
convention such as this.

Although the exhibitors were

not particularly looking for
students and were more geared
to selling their products or
services, many of them were
willing to help explain what their
companies did and potential future
opportunities in their company
for PharmD professionals such as
myself. The number of companies
far exceeded my expectations
and truly broadened my view
beyond the “big name” companies
that are always on the news.

The SIAC luncheon and ongoing
SIAC online communities are also
quite valuable to both students
and professionals. | look forward
to interacting with professionals
in my SIAC community to help
establish my chosen career path.

The DIA Annual Meeting is
something | would highly
recommend to anyone even
remotely considering a career
path in pharma, and | look forward
to learning and networking even
more in the years to come. @
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What regulatory
collaboration
will look like as
we go further
into the 21st
century was a
primary focus
at the DIA 2012
Annual Meeting,
especially
throughout
Regulatory
Collaboration/
21st Century
Innovation:
Views of the
Heads of Health
Canada, the
European

Medicines Agency, and the US
FDA (Session 139). This panel
discussion addressed some
upcoming challenges and steps

in regulatory cooperation as well
various approaches the agencies
employ to meet their domestically-
focused mission in our increasingly
global environment.

In April 2011, Health Canada
updated user fees for its human
drugs and medical devices
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regulatory programs for the first time i,
in 14 years, explained Paul Glover, =51 =
MBA (Assistant Deputy Minister, KON
Health Products & Food Branch,

Health Canada). Previous funding

levels made it difficult for the Agency

to efficiently operate, and created
numerous backlogs. Parliament,

while approving this new fee

structure, made it very clear that this
structure came with the companion
expectation that Health Canada

would do a better job.

Health Canada’s new operating
environment is based on three
basic priorities: Remain true to
the evidence as a science-based
regulatory Agency, and invest in
scientific regulatory staff to keep
abreast (if not ahead) of an industry
that grows increasingly global and
complicated; deliver operational
excellence; and embrace
regulatory modernization in
Health Canada’s transformation
into an Agency that simultaneously
reflects its national priorities and
the interconnected global industry it
regulates.





